10 September, 2007

Hi Sloan,

Here’s how my records show this transaction went:

1) Sloan pays $222.00 to Insurance Co. for Workmen’s Comp. Insurance from her own funds


2) Insurance Company returns check to Sloan because of clerical error


3) May 17th - Ron McLaren pays the Insurance Company for Workmen’s Comp. Insurance from own funds to help Sloan


4) May 18th - Sloan gives the County (MVMRC account) an invoice for $1,922.81 (Wages $1600.50 and Expenses for 322.31; Expenses included $220.00 for Workmen’s Comp.)


5) May 18th – County (MVMRC account) pays Sloan a total of $1,922.81 ( Wages - $1600.50, Instate Travel 102.31, Workman’s Comp $220.00)


6) May 28th – Sloan gives County (MVMRC account) a check for $220.00 for an overpayment by the County for the $220.00 that was erroneously included on the Invoice of May 18th, as this item was actually paid for by Ron McLaren.


7) July 28th – County (MVMRC account) pays Ron McLaren $222.00 to reimburse for the payment of Workmen’s Comp. Insurance.

###

You should be getting a check from the Insurance Company for the unused portion of the Workmen’s Comp. Insurance premium. This money should be returned to the MVMRC account.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Thank You for your patience,

Chuck Cotnoir, Treasurer

MVMRC

